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For all Clergy and Ministers:

We look forward to welcoming you to Ampleforth and hope you will have a fruitful time here at the

Abbey.

Ampleforth Abbey is committed to upholding the highest standards of safeguarding. We therefore
require all who come to minister or concelebrate Masswith us to kindly provide their verification of

good standing, to Abbot Robert Igo, two weeks ahead of their visit, as follows:

For Catholic priests of England and Wales - please send ascanned copy of your

celebret.

For Catholic priests from any other country please ask your Bishop or Religious Superior
to supply a Testimonial. The standard Testimonial form isavailable from the Abbot's office

(contact details below)

For all other religious ministers who wish to officiate during their stay at Ampleforth please
supply "Safe to receive" documentation or a letter of good standing from your Bishop or

Pastoral Lead.

Please email documentation to Abbot Robert via jbr@ampleforthabbey.org.uk marking it
"F.A.O. Abbot Robert Igo". You will be sent an acknowledgement in reply.

Ifyou have any questions about this, please contact:

Hospitality - retreats@ampleforthabbey.org.uk
Abbot'soffice - jbr@ampleforthabbey.org.uk
Safeguarding  safeguarding@ampleforthabbey.org.uk

Concelebmting at Mass

Some services in the Abbey Church are video streamed to allow us to share our prayer with others

around the world who are not able to join us in person.

By choosing to concelebrate Mass with the Ampleforth monastic community, you consent to your
image data being collected and shared for this purpose in line with UK data protection laws (UK
GDPR). Please refer to our Privacy Policy for more information.
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